HOLFORD COMMUNITY SPEEDWATCH REPORT MAY 2021

Holford’s Community Speedwatch resumed on Monday, 29th March after the latest lockdown. 

Since then 39 vehicles have been reported to Avon and Somerset Police for speeding. 18 of these vehicles were travelling at over 40 miles per hour. 

At present Mo Young is coordinator and there are three team leaders: Peter Smetzer, Kate Hammond and Mike Copleston. 
Each team has three or four volunteers. Our volunteers are: Tina Speight, Peter Waters, Christine Mew, Jenny Swash, Brian Gay, Stephen Campbell and Sue Howard. 
Each team is on duty for one hour once a week. 

Holford’s Community Speedwatch has been observing traffic on the A39  for a total of 22 hours since October last year, therefore it would be prudent for the Parish Council to consult them about possible traffic calming measures.

Mo Young
CSW Coordinator. 

